Wonderwood
Drainage Project

Project Summary:
Florida Department of
Transportation (FDOT) is
replacing drainage structures
and pipes beneath the road
along Wonderwood from
1-295 to the Intracoastal
Waterway. The existing steel
pipes are being upgraded to
more durable concrete pipes.
The completed roadway will
still include four lanes with
bicycle lanes and sidewalks.
Landscaping in medians
removed during construction
will be restored.

Lane Closure Schedule: . Project Facts:
Lane closures are scheduled during the day and at night for Length: 6.7 miles

removing asphalt and paving, but no lane closures are al-

lowed from 6-8 a.m. and 3-7 p.m. weekdays. Lane closures .
are not restricted on weekends. Note: Speeding fines are Start Time: March 2015
doubled when workers are present.

End Time: Spring 2016
Other Traffic Impacts:

A half-mile long traffic shift from Longleaf Pine Way to Contractor: J.B. Coxwell Contracting
Gately Road is planned to facilitate construction. Traffic will Company of Jacksonville
be shifted onto temporary pavement placed in the existing

median area. Construction will also include rebuilding Cost: $8.7 million

roadway approaches to the Ginhouse Creek bridge.

Special Note: This is the first of two projects currently funded in FDOT’s Five Year Work
Program to upgrade pipes beneath Wonderwood from 1-295 traveling east. The second project
is anticipated to begin in 2017. The second project also falls within the same limits.

Follow the FDOT for updates on the project at

Project Contact Information: http:/fwitter.com/MyFDOT NEFT.

Ron Tittle
904-360-5457 or @MyFDOT NEFL
Ron. Title@dot.state fl.us FDOT is also on facebook:

www.nflroads.com www.facebook.com/myFDOTNEFE




